
 

 

                                      

Morley Street 

Sheffield  

S6 2PL 

 

Telephone: 0114 234 1304 

Email: 

enquiries@rivelin.sheffield.sch.uk 

Chair of Governors: Mr D Higgens 

Headteacher: Mrs H Wright 

 Assistant Headteacher: Mr J Dahlin  

 Assistant Headteacher: Mrs E Bunting 

 
‘Excellence for every child, every day’ 

  
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome Back to School! 

I hope you had a restful and enjoyable summer break.  

We are very excited to welcome you and your child(ren) back to Rivelin for the start of a 
new academic year. Whether you are returning or joining us for the first time, we are 
thrilled to have you as part of our school community.  

This year promises to be full of new learning opportunities, exciting school trips and 
experiences, and continued growth—both academically and personally. Our dedicated 
team of staff has been working hard to prepare for the term ahead, ensuring a safe, 
supportive, and engaging environment for all the children.  

We place a high value on developing positive relationships with families, and we know 
that open communication and collaboration are key to a successful school year. Please 
don’t hesitate to reach out with any questions, concerns, or ideas. We are here to support 
your child every step of the way. 

Key dates, class information, and updates will be shared regularly through our school 
website, emails and headteacher newsletters so please keep an eye out for those 
communications. 

I look forward to us all making this year one of connection, discovery and achievement.  

Warm regards, 
Mrs Wright 

 


